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To:  Mayor and Board of Commissioners 
 
From:  Tom Funcheon, Public Works Director 
 
Date:  September 28, 2021 
 
Re: Special Event – Tarpon Springs Merchants Association 
  32nd Annual Sponge Docks Seafood Festival 
  November 12, 13 & 14, 2021 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That the Mayor and Board of Commissioners approve the location revision of the “32nd Annual Sponge 
Docks Seafood Festival”.  The new location will be: Athens Street (Dodecanese Blvd. to Mill St.), Cross 
St. (Athens to Sponge Exchange parking lot entrance), Maragos St. (Athens St. to Hope St.; alley next to 
Costas Restaurant) and sidewalk area on Dodecanese Blvd. (in front of sponge diver statue and Sponge 
Exchange). 
 
If a change in the event date is necessary due to inclement weather, the City Manager will 
authorize/designate a rain date. 
 
Background: 
 
All other aspects of the event will remain the same as approved by the BOC on May 11, 2021. 
 
The reason for the location change is outlined below by the event sponsor. 
 
 

Tom Funcheon 
Public Works Director 

Public Works Department 
Office of the Director 
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